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Prohibition Against Drinking at Legion Meetings 
 
Once a member of the executive has entered the bar for a drink, they are considered to be a 
regular patron of the bar and cannot act on any authority.  
 
The policy of the Executive Council is that where business meetings or installation ceremonies are 
held in the licensed area (general and executive meetings), the bar must be closed no later than 30 
minutes before opening the meeting or installation ceremony. No liquor or beer will be consumed 
or be in evidence during the meeting or installation ceremony. This applies to meetings or 
installation ceremonies in non-licensed areas as well. A meeting or installation ceremony cannot 
recess and open the bar temporarily. 
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